
February 2020
 

 

TO:       Barry Chapman                                                                           DATE: February 
13, 2020

FROM:       Linda Haynes      

SUBJECT:          AUXFS REPORT – D11 Northern 113

 

1. Summary

Served morning and afternoon snacks for the 2-day January Past Commanders 
Association Training Fair.  During the Fair Tommy Holtzman and Linda Haynes 
had 4 students in the AuxFS class who worked hard and helped the AuxFSs cook 
and serve a Pot Roast dinner to a lot of the Fair attendees.  

AuxFSs Linda Haynes and Tommy Holtzman cooked and served Beef Stew and 
a Vegetarian Stew to the crew at Station Rio Vista.

AuxFSs Bobbi Kamil, Linda Haynes cooked and served a Tri Tip and Chicken 
dinner with multiple sides to the crew of Station Monterey for a Valentine’s Day 
celebration.

2. Progress relative to planned activities/annual goals (classes, training, special 
events, etc.) We use the PCA Training Fair to teach our AuxFS classes.  We graduated 
4 new AuxFSs.

3. Accomplishments in recruiting and retention

4. Program Performance including number of hours for CG Operational support 
(7030 07D) per district  For the events I was involved in, there were about 50 hours of 
07D.  

5.  Problems and suggested solutions - None

6.  Assistance needed from the Coast Guard, NEXCOM, or National Staff - None




